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26th February 2021 

Good afternoon Parents 

 

Many thanks for your continued cooperation and support during which has been a very 

challenging time for us all.  

 

The long awaited news has arrived that we can re-open in full on Monday 8th March.  

In preparation the teachers will be very bust next week making sure we prepare our 

school environment for the safe return of all our children. 

 

I will send a letter out next week with further details about the return to school on 

Monday 8th March. 

 

          So, with hope in our hearts, we know, we only have 5 more days until the children can  

return and begin the journey of returning to some form of normality. 

 

In Mark 11:24 we are reminded about the power of prayer – ‘Therefore I tell you, 

whatever you ask for in prayer, believe that you have received it, and it will be yours.’ 

 

Prayer I am sure has helped most of us during this difficult time and please continue to 

keep our SJF family in your prayers – we will be re-united soon. 

My final thought for today continues the theme of our SJF family – we are a family – 

we will always be a family and this quote ends my message today. 

“Family is like branches on a tree; we all grow in different directions, yet our roots 

remain as one.” —Unknown 

Stay safe – Stay home – Protect the NHS 

 

 

 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/mark/11-24.html
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